
‭ANNOUNCEMENTS‬

‭ALL CHURCH‬

‭●‬ ‭Next Sunday,‬‭April 13,‬‭Sunday School Helper is Jennifer B; Nursery Helper is Paula S‬
‭●‬ ‭BEYOND THE SURFACE meets‬‭Sunday at 6:30pm‬‭in the Puzzle Room.‬
‭●‬ ‭Pastor Amy’s Lenten study will meet for the next‬‭2 Mondays in the Fireside Room at 2:00pm‬‭.‬

‭The book, “The Final Days, a Lenten Journey through the Gospel” is available at bookstores or‬
‭on-line.‬

‭●‬ ‭We will need individually wrapped candy to fill many Easter Eggs for the Easter Egg Hunt on‬
‭Saturday,‬‭April 19th from 10-12‬‭at Shiloh UMC. The  basket is on the Narthex table.‬

‭●‬ ‭Kristen S will need help to fill these Eggs during Fellowship Time. She will also need help hiding‬
‭them on Easter Sunday.‬

‭●‬ ‭PALM SUNDAY,‬‭April 13th, at 6pm,‬‭the Billings/Laurel UMC’s will be sponsoring “Jesus Christ‬
‭Superstar” at the Babcock Theater. FREE & ALL ARE WELCOME!‬

‭●‬ ‭HOLY WEEK -‬‭4/17, Maundy Thursday‬‭services will be held at‬‭Grace at 6:30pm‬‭. The‬
‭Billings/Laurel UMC’s‬‭Good Friday service, 4/18‬‭, will be at‬‭First UMC at 6:30pm‬‭.‬

‭●‬ ‭April 13-19 i‬‭s Grace’s rotation for Family Promise at King of Glory Lutheran Church. The meals‬
‭for Tuesday, Thursday & Friday are covered and the overnight host for Tuesday is taken care of.‬
‭We will need‬‭Overnight Hosts for Thursday, 4/17 and Friday, 4/18‬‭. Please see Kristen S. to‬
‭sign up for these spots. Thank you!‬

‭●‬ ‭Do you have an extra dresser that you aren’t using? Family Promise could use dressers for‬
‭Transitional Housing apartments, call the FP office at 406-294-7432, and speak with Timothy.‬
‭His email is intern@familypromiseyv.org. They will even pick it up!‬

‭●‬ ‭It’s time for the annual Family Promise Diaper Drive. We will be collecting donations from‬‭April‬
‭27-May 11‬‭. Please bring the diapers to the church or designate money for this worthy cause.‬
‭The biggest need is for the larger sizes or pull-ups.‬

‭MISSION‬

‭●‬ ‭Grace UMC and the Rainbow Coffee House. Beginning‬‭April 1‬‭, our food donations will go to‬
‭RCH to restock their shelves for next school year. Thank you for your support!‬

‭CHILDREN‬‭- please join Kristen S during worship for Sunday School fun and activities.‬


